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Promoting Individual Liberty and Limited  Government


For Immediate Release:

  Contact:  Patti Gettinger (770) 516-7390  (678) 378-3739
Georgia Tea Party Cites EPA’s Misapplication of the Clean Air Act
Letter to EPA Administrator, Lisa Jackson, points out serious problems

Marietta, Georgia – January 16, 2012 – In a letter (attached) sent to EPA Administrator Lisa Jackson , The Georgia Tea Party (GTPI), a non-partisan advocacy group headquartered in Marietta, said that the EPA’s recent regulatory proposals exceed the authority of that agency and, in fact, are a misapplication of the Clean Air Act.  The letter states that rather than limiting harmful pollutants, as specified by the Clean Air Act, the EPA’s new rules attempt to regulate carbon dioxide, which occurs naturally as a bi-product of animal respiration and is essential for the very existence of all plant life on Earth.   
GTPI board member, Patti Gettinger, commented that this recent flurry of EPA regulations appears to target industrial use of coal, which is one of the cheapest and most abundant sources of energy in the United States.  “If implemented, these regulations would impose compliance costs reaching hundreds of billions of dollars that utilities would have to pass on to the consumer.  This would have a devastating affect on the economy and particularly on low income and fixed income families throughout the country.”
In addition, the EPA’s actions have serious national security ramifications, in that these regulations will greatly increase the nation’s dependence upon unpredictable foreign energy sources,” Ms. Gettinger said. 
About Georgia Tea Party, Inc.

Georgia Tea Party, Inc. is a non-partisan advocacy group.  Its mission is to impact public policy by teaching all who seek to learn, the principles and spirit of individual liberty and constitutionally-limited self-government.  As a non-profit advocacy group its objectives are: 1. To teach the principles of individual liberty and limited government as described in this Country’s founding documents, the Declaration of Independence and the US Constitution.  2. To inform the public about current issues from a perspective of individual liberty and limited, constitutional government.  3. To train and organize individuals to involve themselves in the political process and to address public policy issues with their elected officials.  For more information, visit the website: www.thegeorgiateaparty.org.
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